
 

 

The President of the Bolivarian Republic of Venezuela, Nicolas Maduro 

Moros, on behalf of the Bolivarian people and government expresses 

his most sincere congratulations to the brotherly people and 

government of the United Arab Emirates and joins the celebration and 

joy for the 46 Anniversary of its independence. 

The Bolivarian people recalls on this remarkable day for the Emirate 

people the historical legacy of brotherhood and commitment with the 

nations and just causes of the Arab world of our Supreme and Eternal 

Commander Hugo Chavez Frias, in order to continue building humanist 

values that favour the development of our peoples within an 

environment of justice and peace. 

The Bolivarian Republic of Venezuela reaffirms its full readiness to join 

efforts with the people and government of the United Arab Emirates to 

continue to strengthen our historical ties of friendship, solidarity and 

cooperation, and continue working jointly to materialize a fairer, 

multipolar and polycentric world. 

 

 

Caracas, December 2nd, 2017 


